
 Operations Memorandum 

 

OM2014-25  Page 1 of 1 

 

 

To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Services 

 

Subject:  Employee Parking Lot (Normal Conditions) 

 

Date: November 20, 2014 

 

Temporary barricades were put in place as a result of the recent weather conditions.  

Beginning this evening, those barricades will be removed and the alternate winter weather 

parking locations closed.  Employees are asked to begin using the normal parking 

locations, as well as the three shuttle stations (in blue), shown on the employee parking lot 

map below.  

 

 

 

 

 
 


